
 
16 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear , 
 
Stockwells regeneration 
 
We hope that you and your family are keeping safe and well. 
 
Unfortunately, it is taking us longer than anticipated to determine which method of construction will 
be used to rebuild the Stockwells scheme and this has impacted on the design process. Once decisions 
have been made in the New Year, we will discuss a proposed plan of the new scheme with Cotswold 
District Council’s planning department.  
 
When we have received any feedback from the council, we will then invite you and your neighbours to 
comment on the proposed plan for the new scheme. This is your chance to see the plans and at this 
point we will ask you for your views on the design and house types before we submit a planning 
application. 
 
You will have also noticed that several residents at Stockwells have moved to a new home. I would 
encourage you to continue to look at potential properties on the Homeseeker Plus website 
www.homeseekerplus.co.uk  (unless we have agreed something different with you).  
 
As mentioned in our previous letter, if you have any concerns regarding the security of any of the empty 
properties please contact Bromford via the main number on 0330 123 4034.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 

questions. In light of the coronavirus pandemic, we also encourage you to visit our website at 

www.bromford.co.uk/coronavirus/ for all of the latest information and advice. 

 
May we also take this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely,    

                                
Claire Thomas                                                         Jo Parry 
Regeneration Manager                                         Regeneration coordinator 
T: 01989 730493     
M: 07979 707156                                                  M: 07540 668922 
Email: claire.thomas@bromford.co.uk             Email: jo.parry@bromford.co.uk 
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